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French Government to Deliver Sillinger RIBs to Libya 

 

Future Mobility System (NZX:FMS) today announced that its subsidiary, S.A.S. Sillinger, is to deliver six 

fast semi rigid boats to Libya to assist the fight against illegal immigration. The boats are scheduled to 

be delivered in 2020. 

The French Minister of Defence, Florence Parly, made the announcement following a recent meeting 

with Libyan Prime Minister Fayez al-Sarraj. 

The French government will buy the boats from Sillinger as part of their support for the Libyan navy's 

efforts to fight illegal immigration.  

FMS holds a 70% stake in S.A.S. Sillinger. The company was founded in France over 50 years ago and 

has an established brand, the success of which has been built on meeting the demanding needs of the 

intervention and security markets. 
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